
July 11, 2022 5:30 P.M.
	 Mayor Heinlen called a special 
meeting to order with the following 
members present: Fowler, Porter, 
Gentry, Fistler and Rokes. Also 
present at the meeting were William 
Miller, Attorney from Dorsey Law 
Firm and Tom Grafft, I & S Group.
	 Motion was made by Gentry, sec-
ond by Rokes, to approve the agen-
da, unanimous.
	 Motion by Fowler, second by Fis-
tler, to approve the consent agenda 
consisting of the June 6 meeting 
minutes, bills, beer permit for Ex-
position Beer Garden, outside beer 
permit for Amvets (August 6) and 
various cigarette permits, unani-
mous.
	 Mayor Heinlen called for further 
business, and with none, motion 
by Gentry, second by Fowler to ad-
journ the meeting at 6:05PM, unani-
mous. Next meeting will be Monday, 
July 18, 2022 at 5:30at City Hall.
	 Attest:
	 Kelly Smidt, City Clerk
	 Phil R. Heinlen, Mayor
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